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INVITATION AND VISA SUPPORT LETTER

The 8th International Meeting on Origami in Science, Mathematics and Education
(8OSME)

Date: 27 May 2024

Dr. Ying Yu
Department of Civil and Environment Engineering
Shantou University
Shantou, Guangdong 515000, China

Dear Dr. Ying Yu,

On behalf of the 8OSME Organising Committee, we cordially invite you to attend the 8th 
International Meeting on Origami in Science, Mathematics and Education (8OSME), to be held 
in Melbourne, Australia during 16-18 July, 2024.

The OSME meeting stands as one of the most prestigious gatherings within the origami community 
worldwide. These gatherings, occurring approximately once every four years, have been immensely
successful, shaping the landscape of advanced origami research. The proceedings of these meetings 
have come to serve as the definitive guide for origami scholars and enthusiasts alike.

This year’s event will be hosted at the Hawthorn Campus of Swinburne University of Technology. 
For further details, please refer to the official 8OSME website at
http://www.impactengineering.org/8OSME/.

We are pleased to inform you that your paper titled " Motion Analysis of Flexible Modular Origami: 
A Finite Particle Method Investigation" has been accepted for oral presentation. We express our 
appreciation for your participation and support of the 8OSME.

Should you require assistance with visa application, please consider this letter as formal visa support. 
We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to welcome you to Melbourne for what promises to be an 
enriching event of exchange and collaborations. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact us.

Guoxing LU, University Distinguished Professor 
Chair, 8OSME Organising Committee
Email: 8OSME@swin.edu.au

Yours sincerely,
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